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Showing Up
by Kristin (Conrad '90) Garrabrant

This year on the feast day of St. Mary Magdalene, I
heard someone say that Mary Magdalene is the
Patron Saint of showing up.  Mary Magdalene showed
up to the tomb of Jesus and did something radical.
She stayed.  Even when everyone left, she stayed.
Even when it was revealed that the tomb was empty,
she stayed.  Mary Magdalene understood that
unwavering love stays, not for what it can get out of
the relationship, but because it is love.

It is within this newsletter, that I am most grateful
for all of you...our many generous donors who have
that unwavering love for Fisher Catholic High School,
and who stay.  You keep showing up, when it is
instinctual, but especially when it's hard.  Thank you.

2020-21 Fighting Irish
Annual Fund Report 2-4

Downpour Doesn't
Dampen Spirits! 5-6

Did you know that Fisher Catholic High School opened its doors in November of 1971?!  In
honor of this 50th year anniversary, we will be launching our $50,000 FOR 50 YEARS
campaign this fall!  Look for more details soon!  If you are interested in getting involved at
FC or in making a donation, please contact me, Kristin Garrabrant, Director of Development
and Alumni Relations, at kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org.  St. Mary Magdalene, pray for us.

Anders New Girls Soccer
Assistant Coach 11

mailto:kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org
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THANK Y    U!
 2020-21 FIGHTING IRISH ANNUAL FUND REPORT

$36,302284
# OF DONORS

DOLLARS RAISED

$5,000 LARGEST 
UNRESTRICTED

GIFT $27,849
TUITION ASSISTANCE

BEST DECADE
FOR GIFTS

1960s

11
GIFTS OF
$1,000 +

27
GIFTS
FROM

CURRENT
FAMILIES

TUITION FOR NON-CATHOLIC STUDENT

$8,000

$7,350
TUITION FOR CATHOLIC STUDENT

$9,502
FISHER CATHOLIC'S
COST PER STUDENT

MINUS TUITION ASSISTANCE &
ENDOWMENT

ENDOWMENT

$25,000
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We Appreciate Our Generous Donors!
 2020-21 FIGHTING IRISH ANNUAL FUND REPORT, cont.

Mr. Daniel Ahern
Mr. and Mrs. John Albert
Alexander's Landing
Mr. Mike Aranda
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Baker
Mr. Bob Barnhart
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Barrows
Mr. John Baughman
Mr. John Baus
Mr. and Mrs. William Beiter
Mrs. Joan Bender
Mr. Jack Bitzel
Mrs. Mary Bitzel
Mrs. Janine Bock
Mrs. Jane Ellen Bohne
Dr. and Mrs. Neil Bonham
Mr. David Bornino
Mr. James Bowes
Dr. and Mrs. Garry Boyd
Mr. Kevin Boyd
Mr. Chris Boyden
Mr. Damien Boyden
Mr. Dan Boyden
Mr. Dominic Boyden
Mr. James Boyden
Mr. Nick Boyden
Mr. and Mrs. John Boyle
Mrs. Sandy Bradley
Mr. and Mrs. Rudy Brandt
Mr. Thomas Brannock
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Brown
Dr. Kate Bruce and Mr. 
Justin Bruce
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Burke
Mr. Luke Burton
Mrs. Patricia Byars
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Carbol
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Carpenter
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas Carr
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Cleary
Mr. Bo Clum

Mr. Bob Clum
Mr. Tony Clum
Ms. Theresa Clum
Mr. Greg Connell
Mr. Riley Connell
Mr. Sean Conrad
Mr. Pete Cook
Mr. Tom Cook
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Corcoran
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Cormier
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Craaybeek
Mr. Alex Craine
Mr. Mark Cramer
Mrs. Patricia Dannemiller
Mr. Jeff Daugherty
Mr. John Daugherty
Mr. Anthony Davis
Mr. Chris Davis
Mr. Robert Dawes
Mr. Nick Delisio
Mr. Bob Ditto
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Dodds
Mr. AJ Dyer
Mr. Tom Eaton
Mrs. Martina Erste
Mrs. Melissa Estep
Mr. Bill Fagan
Mr. Denny Fauble
Mr. Gene Fauble
Mr. Andrew Faulkner
Mr. Ian Faulkner
Mr. Jared Faulkner
Mr. Jeffery Faulkner
Mr. Jim Faulkner
Mr. Michael Faulkner
Ms. Christine Ferguson
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Flege, Jr
Mr. Tom Fleming
Mr. Brian Flowers
Mrs. Kathleen Fornes
Mrs. Sandra Foss

Mr. Corbin Fowler
Bro. Joseph Fox
Mr. Laef Fox
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Funk
Mr. and Mrs. James Garrabrant
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Gauerke
Ms. Bridget Gavin
Mr. and Mrs. Corey Gavin
Mrs. Grace Gavin
Mr. Ralph Geiser
Mr. Jeff Green
Mrs. Corrina Greene
Mrs. Margaret Griffin
Mr. Donald Grigsby
Mr. Brett Groza
Mrs. Vickie Guay
Mr. Andy Gundelfinger
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph
Gundelfinger
Mrs. Elizabeth Hanby
Mrs. Suzanne Harrington
Ms. Cynthia Harris
Mr. and Mrs. Pat Harris
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hartman
Mr. Rick Hartung
Ms. Dorothy Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Heath
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Hill
Ms. Kathryn Hill
Mrs. Nancy Himmelspach
Mrs. Judy Hines
Mr. Greg Hoch
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Hoch
Mr. Robert J. Hoch, Jr.
Mr. Dennis Hollett
Ms. Jill Hollett
Mr. Richard Honsberger
Mr. Matt Householder
Ms. Rebecca Hubert
Hugh White of Lancaster
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Karch

We are grateful for the following donors who have provided Fisher Catholic High School with gifts for
unrestricted use.  This Annual Report recognizes donor giving to our annual fund between July 1, 2020 and
June 30, 2021.  If you identify a needed addition, alteration or omission, please notify Kristin Garrabrant,
Director of Development and Alumni Relations, at kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org. 

*Please Note: Our Bid 'O Luck donors and our Bid O' Luck and Alumni Golf outing sponsors are highlighted in our June newsletter.

Mr. and Mrs. John Kelley
Mr. Mike Kennedy
Mrs. Patricia Kenrick
Mr. Noah Kerns
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Kiger
Mr. Michael Kilbarger
Mrs. Susie Kilbarger
Ms. Joyce King
Mrs. Judy Kleinhan
Mr. Jeff Kremer
Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Krile
Mrs. Kathleen Krile
Dr. Fredrick Krogg
Sr. Martha Kunesh
Mrs. Renee Kunkler
Mr. Joe Larger
Mrs. Molly Lavins
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Lazzaro
Mr. Greg Leckrone
Mr. Kyle Leckrone
Mr. Matt Leckrone
Mr. Michael LeMay
Mrs. Irene Lentz
Mr. Jared Lineberger
Mr. Chad Littrell
Mrs. M. Susan McAndrews
Mr. Charles McAnespie
Ms. Erin McAnespie
Mr. Tommy McAnespie
Mr. Chris McCandlish
Mr. and Mrs. Bill McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Duane
McChesney
Mr. Paul McCormick
Mr. Eric McCrady
Mr. Keith McDaniel
Mrs. Tracey McDaniel
Mr. Patrick McGonagle
Mr. John McGraw
Mr. Ian McKenzie
Sr. M. Noreen Malone, OP

mailto:kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org
mailto:kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org


A U G U S T  3 1 ,  2 0 2 1 V O L . 2 ,  I S S U E  1

We Appreciate Our Generous Donors!
 2020-21 FIGHTING IRISH ANNUAL FUND, cont.

Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Mannella
Mrs. Mary Joanne Marcinko
Dr. and Mrs. John Marque
Mrs. Judith Martin
Mr. and Mrs. George Mattei
Mrs. Susan Maynard
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick
Menigat
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Messbarger
Mrs. Ann Messerly
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Messerly
Mr. Dan Miller
Mr. Dusty Miller
Mrs. Janet Montgomery
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Mooney
Mrs. Rose Mulroy
Mr. Thomas Munice
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Murphy
Mr. Ed Nash
Mr. Michael Nauman
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew
Neighbor
Nimon Family Giving Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Ogilvie
Mr. Dale Olive
Mr. Ryan O’Rourke
Mr. John Ortman
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Packard
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Porter
Mrs. Jodie Prince
Mr. Doug Probasco
Mr. Michael Probasco
Mr. and Mrs. William Randle
Mr. Matt Rankin
Ms. Colleen Raybourne
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Reeder
Mr. Jim Renard
Mr. and Mrs. Carlton Rider
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Ring
Mr. Brodie Ritchlin
Mr. Dave Robb
Mr. Josh Rodich
Mr. Luke Roesch
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Roesch
Mr. Russell Rogers
Mrs. Jayne Rose
Mrs. Patricia Russell

*Please Note: Our Bid 'O Luck donors and our Bid O' Luck and Alumni Golf outing sponsors are highlighted in our June newsletter.

Mr. Steve Saddler
Mr. Josh Saegert
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Saffell
Mr. and Mrs. Troy Saffell
Dr. Laurel Santino and Mr.
Anthony Santino
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Schmelzer
Mr. and Mrs. Martin
Schmelzer
Mr. Stephen Schmelzer
Mr. Derrick Schneider
Mr. Dick Schorr
Mrs. Theresa Schorr
Mr. James Shaw
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Shaw
Sheridan Funeral Home
Mr. and Mrs. Mike A. Sheridan
Mr. Christopher Shonk
Mr. David Shonk
Mr. and Mrs. James Shonk
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Shonk
Mr. Thadd Shonk
Mr. Paul Siefert
Mr. Eddie Sims
Mr. and Mrs. David Smith
Mr. Ronald Smith
Mr. and Mrs. John Snider
Mr. Mathew Snider
Mr. James J. Spires
St. Mark Church
St. Mary Church
Ms. Mary Stai
Mrs. Janet Stoner
Stonington Village Condos
Mrs. Diane Stuckey
Mrs. Barbara Sullivan
Mr. Tim Sullivan
Mrs. Annette Sylvester
Dr. Kara Tencza
Mr. Brock Theisen
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Thimmes
Mr. Luke Thimmes
Mr. Troy Thimmes
Mr. and Mrs. Phil Tobin
Mr. Carl Todhunter
Mrs. Ethel Tooill
Mrs. Loraine Tracy

Mrs. Colleen Tripp
Mr. Nathan Tripp
Mr. Michael Trotter
Mr. John Uhl
Mr. Mark Vajen
Ms. Mary Jane Vajen
Mr. Michael Vajen
Mrs. Michele Van Houten
Mrs. Margaret Vogel
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Waugh
Mr. Jerome Welker and Mrs.
Nancy McCrady
Mr. Nick Wellner
Mr. Michael Wellstead
Mr. Patrick Welsh
Mr. Steve Welsheimer
Wenger Temperature Control, Inc.
Mrs. Patricia Wheeler
Mr. Steve Wilkins
Mr. Joe Wohrer
Mrs. Mary Woolever
Mrs. Dorothy Wright
Mrs. Ethel Wright

We are grateful for the following donors who
have provided Fisher Catholic High School with

gifts for restricted use.  This Annual Report
recognizes donor giving to our annual fund

between July 1, 2020 and June 30, 2021.  These
gifts include funds for tuition assistance, faculty

development, athletic assistance, and specific
facilities enhancements.  If you identify a needed

addition, alteration or omission, please notify
Kristin Garrabrant, Director of Development and

Alumni Relations, at
kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org. 

Anonymous (2)
Mr. Monte Black
Mr. Shawn Evans
Mr. Laef Fox
The Kelley Family Foundation

Chuck Rogers Memorial Fund
Mr. David Shonk
Mr. Darin Wilson

mailto:kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org
mailto:kgarrabrant@cdeducation.org


The 7th Annual Chuck Rogers Memorial Golf Outing hosted 144 golfers at the Lancaster Country
Club on Sunday August 1, 2021. The morning flight flew through the links, but the afternoon
group was delayed by a downpour.  The rain did not dampen the players’ spirits!

For more information about the Chuck Rogers/Bishop Fenwick Class of 1969 Memorial Fund or
to make a donation visit our website, chuckrogersmemorialfund.com. We look forward to
hosting another great golf outing in 2022!
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Downpour Doesn't Dampen Spirits!
By Mary (Farmer '69) Rogers 

Left:  Bishop Fenwick Class of 1969
was well represented. Pictured
from left to right are Don Eaton,
Greg Hoch, Bob Clum, and Jim
Faulkner.

A

FIRST PLACE (score of 61):  John Snider, Bruce
Carpenter, Alan Anderson, Jim Wildermuth

SECOND PLACE (tie score of 62):
*Nick Boyden, Dan Boyden, Ben Boyden, Brodie
Ritchlin
*Justin Bruce, Kate Bruce, Colin Brown, AJ Dyer
*Walt Wellstead, Steven Wellstead, Michael
Wellstead, David Mauger

LONGEST DRIVE ON HOLE #2:  Tom Rogers

CLOSEST TO THE PIN:
Hole #3-Grant Smith
Hole #5-Steven Wellstead
Hole #14-Patrick Kenney
Hole #18-Karl Schosek

SKINS GAME (TWO WINNERS):
Steve Kennedy, Bob Bradford, Dave Young,
Chris Kraft
Paul Sullivan, Jim Barner, AJ Fecht, Denny
Lambright

50/50 WINNER:  Chris Smith

http://chuckrogersmemorialfund.com/
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GOLD LEVEL
CAP Insurance Group, LLC - Ben Grobe

Derick & Elizabeth Mesch Family
Don & Clare Eaton

Dr Steve & Joyce Cox
Edward Jones Investments

Blu Sky Roofing / Keith Grywalski
Buckeye Automotive Family
Coughlin Automotive Group

Tom Rogers Family
The Davey Tree Expert Company

Julie Messerly DDS
United McGill

Siemer Distributing Company
 
 

 

SILVER LEVEL
Kevin & Carrie Boyd Family

Laef & Dana Fox Family
Ian & Judy Wohrer Family
Hugh White Automotive

Eyeglass Wearhouse - Tony Damceski
Knights of Columbus #15447

Park National Bank
Joe & Laura Hoch
Fr. Peter Gideon

Community Transition Center
 
 

 
BRONZE LEVEL

Greg Connell Family
Sheridan Funeral Home
Leslie & Todd Hanson

Nic Barker
Jayne & Jim McGill Family

State Farm Insurance - Jim Fox
Steven L Hutcheson DDS
Bob, Susie & Jason Roush

 

Downpour Doesn't Dampen Spirits! (cont.)

 Many thanks to our volunteers!
 

Jim (Class of 1969) & Angel (Class of 1975) Faulkner
Leo & Jane Thimmes (Class of 1969)

Russell (Class of 1997), Leah, Emery & Charlie Rogers
Marie Cutlip

Jane Hill (Class of 1969)
Kellie Griffin (Class of 1998)

Nicole Kolikohn (Class of 1999)
Cathy Henry (Class of 1973)

Ben Grobe
Bob Clum (Class of 1969)

Stan Schorr (Class of 1971)

 Our photographer Leo Thimmes—check out the
awesome photos at

https://www.flickr.com/photos//fchssports/
collections.

 
Sonya & Travis Saffel—SUBWAY of New

Lexington for providing delicious (and COVID
safe) boxed lunches for all players and

volunteers.
 

Siemer Distributing Company (Vickie Rogers)
for providing the yummy HOT DOGS!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/fchssports/collections


I grew up on the south side of Columbus. I
attended Corpus Christi Elementary where I
received my First Communion and was
confirmed.  When I was 16, my family moved to a
small farm in Thurston, Ohio.  Lancaster was the
nearest Catholic High School and I entered
Bishop Fenwick in my sophomore year.  I had
attended Holy Rosary in Columbus for my
freshman year, so entering another small, close-
knit community made me feel welcomed and “at
home.”  I blended right in and enjoyed the college
prep curriculum.  In 1969 I graduated as
Valedictorian.  This accomplishment helped me
to earn a full scholarship to the Walter Reed
Army Institute of Nursing.  I was allowed to
choose any school for my core subjects and I
elected to attend Ohio Dominican College for my
first two years.

In the summer of 1971 I moved to Washington,
D.C. and finished my nurse’s training at
Walter Reed General Hospital.  I was
commissioned into the Army Nurse Corps in
1973.  I spent the next three years working in
the Surgical ICU and Post-operative Recovery
Room.  I finished my military obligation and
returned to Ohio.  My nursing career has
allowed me to remain a life-long learner and I
have been privileged to work in intensive
care, maternity, surgery, and nursing
education in various hospitals.  I retired in
January, 2021 after logging 48 years of active
nursing. 

A U G U S T  3 1 ,  2 0 2 1 V O L . 2 ,  I S S U E  1

BISHOP FENWICK
ALUMNI | 1969 Graduate
by Mary (Farmer '69) Rogers

 GREATER GOOD FROM UNEXPECTED DEATH 

Mary

Farmer

Below:  Mary's retirement on January 15, 2021.



My personal experience at Bishop Fenwick was happy.  I enjoyed my classmates and established
life-long friendships.  I was raised by devout Catholic parents and found the thread of religion in
my daily learning was comforting.  One of the highlights of attending Bishop Fenwick was
participating in the Junior/Senior play.  For both my junior and senior years, our school staged a
“multi-media light celebration” called “Joy Is Like the Rain.”  It was one of the most memorable
experiences of my life!  And in celebration of the 50th Anniversary of the Class of 1969, a small
group of original and current student actors/singers/instrumentalists and dancers joined
together to stage “JOY 2019.” 

So, what is my connection to Chuck Rogers?  Chuck was somewhat of a “rebel” in school.  Always
looking for shortcuts.  Always looking for fun.  But I saw a kind and earnest man inside his
challenging façade.  We began dating our senior year.  We were inseparable.  Chuck failed senior
English and was not allowed to graduate with our class in June.  He stood in the back of the
Church and watched as his classmates accepted their diplomas.  With encouragement from me
and his parents, he attended summer school and graduated in the “Class of 1969 1/2.”  As I
approached the end of my sophomore year in college, Chuck and I decided to marry before I drove
off to Washington, D.C. and he headed west to Kansas City to study airline ticketing.  So, you can
see we didn't even live together the first year we were married!  But we made the most of the
situation, and eventually Chuck moved to D.C. Chuck opened and operated his own small engine
repair shop in the Washington, D.C. area.  We were happy and successful there.  We entertained
our friends and family from Ohio often.  Our first child, JoAnne, was born at Walter Reed Hospital
in 1976 which added to our joy.
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 GREATER GOOD FROM UNEXPECTED DEATH, cont. 

Left: Chuck Rogers in
1969.

Right: Chuck and Mary
Rogers, May 22, 1971.



In 1977, Chuck’s father was gravely ill and we moved back to Ohio to support his family.  It was
then that Chuck became an active Alumnus at Fisher Catholic.  He sat on Parish Council at St
Mark Parish as a representative to Fisher Catholic.  He participated in the FC Advisory Council
and the Athletic Association.  I supported him in his endeavors and was also active in fund raisers.

In 1979 our son Russell was born.  Chuck and I were delighted.  JoAnne and Russell attended St.
Mary Elementary and Fisher Catholic.  As parents, Chuck and I taught them the beliefs of our
Catholic faith and felt education in a Catholic environment was good for body and soul. 

Chuck was diagnosed with terminal cancer in 2014.  He died four weeks after his diagnosis.  My
world took a sideways turn.  But supported by my family and friends I was able to get through all
the craziness of the unexpected death of my husband.  Because of his dedication to FC, the
administration offered the school for Chuck’s viewing and calling hours.  Over 600 people
attended that evening.  Our family was overwhelmed with the outreach!

Several months after Chuck died, four of our classmates-Jim Renard, Jim Faulkner, Jim Henahan
and Bob Clum- approached me with the idea of establishing a memorial to Chuck to support FC.  I
was touched and delighted.  After several organizational meetings, we established the Chuck
Rogers/Bishop Fenwick Class of 1969 Memorial Fund.  This advisory fund is managed by the
Catholic Foundation.  The money we raise is used to support FC Athletic Association.  Over the
past seven years we have sponsored the Irish Party and the Chuck Rogers Memorial Golf Outing.
We also have dedicated contributors who support the fund with private donations.  We have
raised over $73,000.00!  The board consists of Russell Rogers and Laef Fox (both Class of 1997) and
Bob Clum, Jim Faulkner, Jim Henahan, Jane Shonk Thimmes and myself (all Class of 1969).  If you
are interested in visiting our website, go to chuckrogersmemorialfund.com.

In my retirement years I am grateful to have time to give back.  I sit on the St Mark Parish
Council.  I am president of the Chuck Rogers Memorial Fund.  I stay active in several nursing
organizations.  I love having my kids and grandchildren visit at my mini-farm.  I am grateful that
God has blessed me with my loving family and a Catholic community. 
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 GREATER GOOD FROM UNEXPECTED DEATH, cont. 

THANK YOU for your
astounding gift of over

$73,000 to the Fisher Catholic
Athletic Association!

https://chuckrogersmemorialfund.com/
http://chuckrogersmemorialfund.com/


As a 1991 graduate of Fisher Catholic, Coach
Brad McGill was a four-year varsity soccer and
tennis player and a three-year member of the
basketball team.  He also had lead roles in the
school’s musicals and was a member of the
marching band, stage band, and quiz team.

Coach McGill earned undergraduate degrees in
Mechanical Engineering and Economics from
Northwestern University in Evanston, IL where
he was a four-year starter and captain for the
school’s club soccer team and a member of the
marching band.  Brad was Willie The Wildcat
(Northwestern’s mascot) and was lucky enough
to represent the school at the 1996 Rose Bowl.  
 He went on to earn a Masters in Business
Administration from Carnegie Mellon
University in Pittsburgh, PA.

Coach McGill began his coaching career as a
recreational soccer coach in the Canal
Winchester league for several years before 
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FISHER CATHOLIC
ALUMNI | McGill ('91)
Named New Girls Soccer
Head Coach

Brad

McGill

becoming a coach for a local soccer club.  He is
excited to share his love for soccer and to help
the team experience the comradery and sense
of accomplishment that the sport afforded him
at Fisher and throughout his life. 

Coach McGill is excited for the upcoming 2021
soccer season!  Brad enjoys traveling, playing in
adult soccer and basketball leagues, and
spending time with his wife Kamara and three
children - Annie (FC ‘24), Sammy (St. Mary’s 7th
grader), and Zoey in Canal Winchester (pictured
above).

Above: Brad as Willie the Wildcat at
Northwestern University!

 Welcome Home,
Coach McGill!



As a 1993 graduate of Fisher Catholic, Coach
Chris Anders was a four year varsity letterman
of the men’s soccer team and a two year
letterman of the men’s varsity basketball team.  
Anders was named honorable mention All-
District as a freshman, selected Second Team
All-District in 1990 & 1991, and received 1st
team All-District in 1992.  Anders was also
named to the 1st team all MSL in 90, 91, and 92.   
Following a memorable high career, Coach
Anders went on to be a four year letterman at
Ohio Northern University with the men’s
soccer team.

Coach Anders earned his Bachelor of Science in
Pharmacy from Ohio Northern University in
May, 1998 and later graduated with a Doctor of
Pharmacy degree with High Distinction in
November 2004.  Coach Anders began his
professional career at Fairfield Medical Center
as a staff Pharmacist and continues to be
employed as a Clinical Pharmacist to this day. 

Coach Anders began his coaching career as
many parents do by coaching his children in rec
league soccer.  (Micaela – 2019 FCHS graduate,
Cora – FCHS senior, and Cayden FCHS
sophomore)  This will be Anders’ first year
assisting the girls soccer team under the
leadership of former high school teammate
Brad McGill (FCHS ’91).  Anders welcomed the
responsibility, positive atmosphere, and
opportunity to teach a great group of girls.  
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FISHER CATHOLIC
ALUMNI | Anders ('93)
New Girls Soccer
Assistant Coach

Chris

Anders

Coach Anders also recognizes the outpouring
of support from the Fisher family and the
dedication of parents, past players, coaches,
and teachers to help our student athletes
achieve success not only on the field but in
the classroom. 

Coach Anders lives in Lancaster with his best
fan and wife, Brandice, and their three
children Micaela, Cora, and Cayden (pictured
above).   Anders looks forward to watching his
remaining two children graduate from Fisher,
and carrying forward the tradition and honor
of being a Fisher Catholic graduate.

 thank you, coach anders!

Please update your alumni contact
information at the link below! 

 

https://www.fishercatholic.org/fc-
alumni-student-form.html

https://www.fishercatholic.org/fc-alumni-student-form.html

